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IAYSP-Thailand cooperated with the FFWPU and organized a 2-Day Youth Leadership Development 

Camp at Kanoksin Pittayakom School from May 11-12, 2022, with 178 Youth and Students in 

attendance. 

 

The 2-day IAYSP's Youth Camp was initiated and coordinated by Mrs. Areeya Retuya, the Director of 

the FFWPU in Buriram, and Mrs. Suphat Saenkla, the Director of Kanoksin Pittayakom School. This 

Youth Camp aimed to develop youth, teach on principles of peace, unity and moral leadership as well 

bring awareness to the importance of keeping purity before marriage as the fundamental foundation for 

building a healthy and happy family, a prosperous community, and a prosperous nation. This IAYSP 

camp organizers collaborated closely with Mrs. Nantaporn Songwicha, Chairwoman of Buriram's Mae 

Ying Club. 

 

Through this IAYSP Youth Camp, the FFWPU could work and collaborate with youth representatives 

from various other youth associations, and Model Youth Foundations in the province. This program 

allowed young people to understand the importance of filial piety and gave them tools on how to 

contribute back to families in their communities. This IAYSP project and activities can help build broader 

relationships and lead the youth to care for the younger generation. IAYSP Thailand plans to keep 

working with this youth to enhance communication and create follow-up workshops. 


